
 

Mrs. Huneycutt’s Class 

Crozet Elementary 

Grade 2 

 

 

A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHE 
Our class is off to a great start to the 2nd quarter. 
We are enjoying some seasonal funtivities as 
well as digging into learning about the American 
Indians. Students are also becoming more 
comfortable sharing. We were thrilled to learn 
that two of our students, Colton and Jackson, 
now have baby sisters! We enjoyed seeing their 
pictures and also the obvious joy the two boys 
had at having new additions to their families. 
Speaking of families, the “Our Families” wall is 
growing! Still missing a few pics. Please send a 
picture in if you have not done so yet. Thanks! 
 

 
  

  
  

    
 

 

THIS WEEK’S HOMEWORK 

Mon: Read 15+ minutes 

Tue: Read 15+ minutes 

 Turkey Feather Project due 

Wed: Read 15+ minutes 

Thur: Read 15+ minutes 

Dear Huneycutt Families,  
     Please help us to celebrate 
Thanksgiving by decorating the feather 
that was sent home on Friday with your 
child. The feathers will be displayed in the 
hallway on one, big, class turkey.  
     The feather can be decorated with tissue 
paper, fabric, marker, paint, noodles, 
pictures, cotton balls, nature materials, 
craft supplies...or anything else. Let your 
imagination be your guide. Please return  
by Tuesday, November 16. 
     Thanks for your help, 
 Mrs. Huneycutt  
 and Ms. Brna  

Nov. 22 Report Cards available  

 in Power School 

Nov. 23 2nd Grade Three Sisters’ Feast  

Nov. 24-26 Thanksgiving Break 

Nov. 30 Last Day of PTO Fund Drive 

Click Here for Fund Drive Letter 

Dec. 8 Early Dismissal Day 

 

 

 

 

LAST WEEKS’’ HIGHLIGHTS 
Reading: Halloween and fall stories, A Tree is 
Nice, The Stranger, using visualization when 
reading, The Dream Catcher, content reading 
Writing: My Halloween, fall poem or story  
Math: fractions, halves, thirds, and fourths, 
creating fraction flags, time to the ½ hour 
SS: salt dough maps of the U S, Election Day, 
Veterans Day, Eastern Woodland Indians’ homes, 
transportation, occupations, food, clothing 
Other Fun Stuff:  A visit from Mr. Huneycutt to 
talk about elections, Turing Tumbles, making 
Eastern Woodland dioramas, making Dream 
Catchers, Spanish: Reading and acting out 

Elefante and Cerdita  

 

 

 

 

CONTACT INFO 

bhuneycutt 

@k12albemarle.org 

434-823-4800 

 

WEBPAGE: 

huneycutt. 

weebly.com 
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